Region 9 PTA and American Fork Council is sponsoring a Meet the Candidate and friendly debate held at Mt
Mahogany Elementary 618 N 1300 W in Pleasant Grove on Wednesday, October 29th from 6:00 to 8:00 pm
held in the gym.

The first half hour will be a time to meet the State School Board candidates and the Alpine School Board
candidates for our area. The rest of the time will be divided into 45 minutes increments wherein the two groups
will engage in a friendly debate of questions provided by the candidates to each other and those drawn from a
lottery by those who have attended the debate. The candidates for the State School Board are: Heather Groom
(incumbent), Joylin Lincoln and Joel Wright. The candidates for the Alpine District School Board are John
Burton (incumbent) and Chris Jolley.

We hope to see you there!!



